
Children’s Report 08.24 
 
Children had a fun and successful VBS! We had 12 kiddos join us over the week to Wonder 
about God. We built robots that serve others, made clouds to remind us God is with us rain or 
shine, planted seeds to care for God’s earth and so much more! It was such a blast to see the 
kiddos grow closer to God. As we head into the school year we are excited to bring back 
Together Tuesday starting on September 3rd at 5:30 pm in the fellowship hall. This is a time for 
families to hear a bible story, sing songs, and do a craft together and get a FREE dinner! 
Families do not need to RSVP, and all are welcome!  
 
If you do not have littles but would love to hear more about this great program or possibly 
volunteer please reach out to Paige at paige@catalinamethodist.org 
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